
We are very pleased that the pandemic situation here in Germany 
is currently easing somewhat and that we are once again able 
to receive guests at our headquarters in Cuxhaven under strict 
hygiene measures. 

In June, we welcomed guests from the companies LOHMANN 
Süd and Bröring. Our experts were very happy to finally be able 
to give lectures in front of an audience again. They provided 
up-to-date information in the areas of genetics, animal health 
and feed. 

We are already looking forward to being able to hold proper 
training courses in Cuxhaven again and to welcoming customers 
from abroad once more, as freshly renovated rooms are waiting 
for our guests after all! 

You are very welcome! 

MEETINGS ONLY ONLINE?
FOR SURE NOT! 
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